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Term  1          Week 10                                                                       Respect, Resilience & Relationships 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

I hope you all had a relaxing Easter with family and friends. The students and 

staff certainly deserved the break as it seems that we are all struggling a little 

with both the heat and the work pace we have set ourselves in Term 1. At 

primary assembly awards this morning I noticed plenty of yawns, so please 

ensure that the students continue to get quality sleep as we prepare for the 

extended term entering Week 11. 

In this edition, you will read about the special Easter ceremonies that took 

place at the College including the Palm Sunday procession, the crucifixion 

play and the resurrection liturgy. I would like to thank the organisers, all the 

participants and the parents who were able to attend. Thanks also for your 

contributions to Project Compassion. The fundraising will now be directed to 

Caritas Australia for their priority projects around the globe. 

Please continue to open our College Facebook site on a regular basis to view 

the regular updates we are providing. In addition, have a look at our webpage, 

which we continue to value as a means of communicating about our College 

to both you, your extended families and friends and, importantly, any 

prospective family enrolments. We are about to load a new promotional video, 

so please keep an eye out for that as well. 

Take care and enjoy the read. 

Denis Graham 
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Nude Food Week 

13th  

Last Day of Term 1 
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Leadership at St Josephôs Catholic College 

In Week 5 at St Josephôs, my fellow secondary school elected leaders and I participated in a 'leadership day' con-
ducted and planned by Ms. Rowe. It was the first in years and it didn't disappoint. We were shown the ropes of 
being a good leader and participated in team building activities which were fun and challenged us. We were taught 
how to improve and enhance our public speaking skills by Ms. McLeod, and the leadership team spent the day 
getting to know each other. It was a great orientation to our roles as leaders and as a team, and it has certainly set a 
bright outlook for the rest of our time in these roles.  



 

 


